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My name is Amy Waychoff, and I have been a Maryland resident since 1987. I 
am writing in support of HB 982, the Gun Theft Felony Act of 2025. Making the 
theft of a gun into a felony will go a long way towards making Marylanders more 
safe because it will deter people from stealing a gun in the first place. It is a 
shame that similar legislation has been introduced three previous times since 
2022. Perhaps this bipartisan effort will finally pass. This bill is favored by a large 
majority of Maryland residents. 

Thank you for reading my testimony. 


